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April 17 

6:00pm Varsity Baseball @ Dillon  

6:00/7:30pm Varsity Girls’ and Boys’ Soccer  

@ Marion High School 

6:30pm Varsity Softball @ Dillon  

April 18 

WHS Sailing Club - Competitive Team  
competes in the SAISA District Championship 
Regatta in St. Petersburg, Florida (18th-19th) 

9:00am Girls’ and Boys’ Track - Cane Bay  
Invitational @ Cane Bay 

9:00am-12:00pm 1st Annual Waccamaw Tennis 
Challenge @ Stables Park Tennis Center  
(see ad on pg. 10) 

9:30am March of Dimes walk (see ad on pg. 6) 

12:00pm J.V. Baseball vs. Socastee (DH)  

April 19 

Boys’ Golf - Tournament of Champions  
@ Daniel Island Club (19th-20th) 

April 20 

5:30/7:00pm J.V. and Varsity Girls’ Soccer vs.  
Academic Magnet  

5:30/7:30pm J.V. and Varsity Softball  
@ Timberland 

April 21 

11:30am-3:30pm  Balfour will be on campus to 
deliver graduation supplies.  Balance due! 

4:30pm Boys’ Tennis vs. Loris @ Stables Park 

5:30pm GCSD Academic Scholars Ceremony 
@ Georgetown High School 

6:00pm Varsity Boys’ Soccer vs. Wexford,  
Canada  

6:30pm Varsity Baseball vs. Marion  

6:30pm Varsity Softball vs. Marion 

April 22 

Earth Day 

Pre-code for AP Exams in auditorium 

7:15am FCA meeting in the Media Center 

5:00pm Girls’ and Boys’ Track @ St. James 

5:30/7:00pm J.V. and Varsity Boys’ Soccer vs.  
Socastee  

5:30/7:00pm J.V. and Varsity Girls’ Soccer  
@ Socastee 

6:30pm Varsity Baseball vs. Andrews  

April 23 

10:00am Junior Survey in the Cafeteria  

4:30pm Boys’ Tennis @ Porter Gaud 

6:00/7:30pm J.V. and Varsity Girls’ Soccer  
@ Wando 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 
 

 

By Hannah Wolf, pictures by Danielle Mallon and Jed Parreno 
 

On Thursday, April 2nd, several Student Council 
members cleverly hid Easter eggs for the annual 
Easter egg hunt held for Mrs. Tester’s students; 
each egg held small treats and prizes to surprise the 
students who searched for them. With the help of 
the Student Council students, each and every egg 
was found and all of Mrs. Tester’s students had a 
blast hunting for them.  
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Outside fun 

with  

Trigonometry 
 

Article provided by Mrs. Kemp; pictures by Jed Parreno 

On March 30th, my first period class went 

outside to use trigonometry to find the 

height of the stadium lights, football goal 

post, and Richard Rasheed's totem pole. The students were given 

a measuring tape to measure the distance from the item to their 

location, a meter stick to measure how high off the ground their 

eyes were, and a clinometer to measure the angle of elevation to 

the top of the item. After all the data was collected, the students 

were able to calculate the actual height of each item by using 

Right Triangle Trig! It was a great escape from the classroom and 

the students enjoyed the hands on math and the great outdoors!  

 

A clipart representation of what 
was done outside so you can get 
a visual on the concept used.   

 

On Thursday, April 2nd,  
several faculty members came to 
school wearing the same outfit.  

What was the occasion?    
To show constant awareness of 

Breast Cancer and to always 
have “Faith, Hope, Love!” 

Front Row: Lori Wall, Sandra Smalls, Alyssa Graham, Narvie Stewart, Joan Cribb      
Back Row: Tamara Tucker, Shelley Edgecomb, Leona Miller, Laureen Kies, Samantha Simmons     



Article and picture provided by Coach Lawson 
 

Kenzie Confer is one of five students in South Carolina that 
has been chosen to serve on the National Speech and Debate 
Association’s South Carolina World Debate Team. Kenzie 
went through an application process which included  
competing in the District Qualifying Tournament and then 
being reviewed by a NSDA Committee of five. Choices were 
made based on total competition and participation in speech 
events over the last three years. The four other members of 
the team are from Southside High School (Greenville),  

Riverside High School (Greenville), and Greenville Tech. The team will be coached by Greg 
Cook from Riverside High School. Kenzie will spend a week in Greenville in June practicing 
with the team; she will then compete at the national tournament in Dallas, Texas the 
week of June 14th-20th. World Debate is a team debate format in which three students 
compete on a side per each round of debate. Topics are both prepared and  
extemporaneous, depending upon the round, and students do not know ahead of time 
which side of an issue they will be asked to uphold. The national tournament has  
previously had teams from Singapore and New Zealand demonstrating this event, and is 
currently open to teams from all 50 states, Saipan, and Guam.  Congratulations, Kenzie, 
and good luck at nationals! 

Confer selected as a member  

of the South Carolina  

World Debate Team 

Using geometry to 

construct kites 

Article by Sam Windham and Maddie  

Giarratano; pictures by Josh Stafford 

On Monday, March 30th, Mrs. Kemp’s  

Geometry classes flew their kites for 

the first time on the 

football field. They 

flew these kites as a  

reward for their hard work while constructing the kites, using them to practice 

the types of transformations as well as the properties of a quadrilateral. The 

classes divided into groups of three with each having the role of artist,  

mathematician, or engineer. The artist would draw the picture that would go on 

the kite. The mathematician would find the rotation, reflection, and translation 

of the picture the artist drew. The engineer would  construct the kite and make 

sure it had all the properties of a kite as a quadrilateral. It was a fun learning 

experience for the classes, allowing them to better understand the standards in an interactive way. 
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Tuesday,  

April 21st 
11:30am—3:30pm 

Balfour will be 

on campus 

to deliver  

graduation  

supplies. 

Balance is due! 



Georgetown County School District’s 34th  
Annual Superintendent’s Art Awards  

Ceremonies and Exhibit 
 
Pictures by Danielle Mallon and Josh Stafford 
 

On Monday, March 30th, the annual Superintendent’s Art Awards 
Ceremonies and Exhibit was held at Georgetown High School.  
Student artwork was on display from the elementary, middle, and 
high schools for the community to see and awards were given to 
those who submitted artwork to be judged in the Superintendent's 
Art contest. Waccamaw High had 27 pieces of artwork on display, 
eight of those for judging. Waccamaw High swept the  
2-Dimensional category taking 1st, 2nd, 3rd, and took Honorable 

Mention in the 3-D catego-
ry. Congratulations to senior 
Kelvin Cheah (1st place  
winner), sophomore Emma 
Steuer (2nd place winner), 
sophomore Alex Sanders 
(3rd place winner), freshman 
Kyrstyn Fisher (Honorable 
Mention), and to their art 
teachers, Mr. Peterman and 
Mr. Bethea, on an outstand-
ing showing at the Superin-
tendent’s Art Awards Cere-
monies and Exhibit.    
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1
st 

Place - Kelvin Cheah - 2-D Acrylic Painting - òWallyó 

Honorable Mention  

Kyrstyn Fisher  

òFamilyó 

2nd Place - Emma Steuer  

Pencil Drawing  

òPortraitó 3rd Place Alex Sanders  

Pencil Drawing  

 

 

 

Artwork displayed in the Media Center and on the Fine Arts hallway. 
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Junior – Senior Prom 2015 

Rules & Information for Prom 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

¶ Prom will be held on May 2, 2015 at 8 p.m. 

¶ Location: Heritage Plantation, Pawleys Island 

¶ Proper formal attire is required. 

¶ Tickets will be sold at school during lunch periods 

¶ A WHS ID will be required for the purchase of tickets. 

 

Ticket prices are as follows: 

*Apr.15 – Apr. 24 

WHS Seniors - $15 per person 

WHS Juniors - $30 per person 

All Others - $40 per person 

*The week before Prom Apr. 27 –May 1 

All tickets - $40 per person 

 

¶ Any student planning to invite a date who is not a student at WHS 
will need to have prior approval from Prom sponsors Mrs. Tester or 
Mrs. Griffin and WHS administration. Contact Prom Sponsors  
before you purchase your tickets to get approval. Outside Guest 
Forms are available in the front office or from Mrs. Tester or Mrs. 
Griffin 

¶ All Prom attendees must be 20 years of age or younger and at least 
of high school age.  Any exception to this rule must be approved by 
administration. 

¶ All sales are final. No ticket refunds. 

¶ A WHS ID or SC driver’s license will be required at the door when 
entering prom. 

¶ After check in at Prom students will not be allowed to reenter if they 
leave. 

¶ Only seniors will vote for Prom King & Queen as they enter the 
door on prom night.  Crowning will be held at 10:30 pm at the prom.  
The winners must be present to accept the crown, or the runner-
ups will be crowned. 

¶ Smoking is strictly prohibited inside the building and outside on the 
premises. 

Anyone regardless of age, who arrives at the prom under the influence 
of alcoholic beverages or any other illegal substance, will be denied 
entrance. Further legal and/or administrative consequences may  
result. 

Thank you for your cooperation, The 2015 Prom Committee 



 

Help Premature Babies  

Join in the Walk  
The March of Dimes walk is April 18 th at 

9:30am at East Bay Park in Georgetown. 

The National Honor Society (NHS) is  

sponsoring the Waccamaw High School 

team.   If you would like to sign up for the 

WHS team, you can do so at the link below.  

http://www.marchforbabies.org/team/

WHSNationalHonorSociety  

  

 
2%0/24 #!2$ 3526%93 

 
4ÈÅ 3# $ÅÐÁÒÔÍÅÎÔ ÏÆ %ÄÕÃÁÔÉÏÎ ÉÓ ÃÏÎÄÕÃÔÉÎÇ Á 
ÓÕÒÖÅÙ ÁÓËÉÎÇ ÐÁÒÅÎÔÓ ÏÆ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÉÎ 'ÒÁÄÅ ΧΧ ÔÈÅÉÒ 
ÏÐÉÎÉÏÎ ÁÂÏÕÔ ÔÈÅ ÓÃÈÏÏÌȢ 
 
4ÈÅÓÅ ÓÕÒÖÅÙÓ ×ÅÒÅ ÍÁÉÌÅÄ ÏÎ -ÏÎÄÁÙȟ !ÐÒÉÌ ΧΩÔÈȟ 
ΨΦΧΫ ÔÏ ÐÁÒÅÎÔÓȢ 0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÏÍÐÌÅÔÅ ÔÈÅ ÓÕÒÖÅÙ ÁÎÄ 
ÅÉÔÈÅÒ ÓÅÎÄ ÉÔ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ ÓÃÈÏÏÌȭÓ ÍÁÉÎ ÏǣÃÅ ×ÉÔÈ ÙÏÕÒ 
ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔ ÏÒ ÍÁÉÌ ÉÔ ÄÉÒÅÃÔÌÙ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ ÓÔÁÔÅ ÄÅÐÁÒÔÍÅÎÔ 
ÂÙ -ÏÎÄÁÙȟ !ÐÒÉÌ ΨέÔÈȟ ΨΦΧΫȢ 
 
/Î 4ÈÕÒÓÄÁÙȟ !ÐÒÉÌ ΨΩÒÄ ÁÔ ΧΦȡΦΦÁÍ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÉÎ 
'ÒÁÄÅ ΧΧ ×ÉÌÌ ÃÏÍÐÌÅÔÅ Á ÓÉÍÉÌÁÒ ÓÕÒÖÅÙ ÁÎÄ ×ÉÌÌ 
ÒÅÃÅÉÖÅ Á ÃÏÍÐÌÉÍÅÎÔÁÒÙ ÂÒÅÁËÆÁÓÔ ÁÆÔÅÒ×ÁÒÄÓȢ  
 
4ÈÁÎË ÙÏÕ ÉÎ ÁÄÖÁÎÃÅ ÆÏÒ ÃÏÍÐÌÅÔÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÓÕÒÖÅÙ 
ÁÎÄ ÒÅÔÕÒÎÉÎÇ ÉÔ ÏÎ ÔÉÍÅȢ )Æ ÙÏÕÒ ÓÕÒÖÅÙ ÉÓ ÒÅÔÕÒÎÅÄ 
ÔÏ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ×ÉÔÈ ÙÏÕÒ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔȟ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÍÁËÅ ÓÕÒÅ ÉÔ ÉÓ 
ÓÅÁÌÅÄȢ 4ÈÅÓÅ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ×ÉÌÌ ÁÌÓÏ ÂÅ ÒÅ×ÁÒÄÅÄ ÆÏÒ 
ÔÁËÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÒÅÓÐÏÎÓÉÂÉÌÉÔÙ ÏÆ ÒÅÔÕÒÎÉÎÇ ÙÏÕÒ ÓÕÒÖÅÙ 
ÉÎ Á ÔÉÍÅÌÙ ÍÁÎÎÅÒȢ 
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Your health Matters  

On Wednesday, April 1st, Waccamaw High School’s nurse, Shelley 

Edgecomb, coordinated with PEBA (Public Employee Benefit Authority) 

and Healthy Steps to provide an on-site health screening for  

employees, retirees, and covered spouses whose primary insurance 

coverage is the State Health Plan. The screening included blood work, a 

health risk appraisal, height and weight measurements, blood  

pressure, lipid panels, and a report with  results and recommendations 

for improving your health. The screening is offered each year but this 

was the first year the screening was free. Ms. Edgecomb said, “We had 

a really good turnout.” 

Thank you to Mr. John Alexander, president of Healthy Steps, and  

Jennifer Prince, phle-

botomist, for their services. 

They have worked with 

Waccamaw for many years 

and are very much appreci-

ated. Thank you also to  Ms. 

Edgecomb for coordinating 

the event and providing  

yummy refreshments to the 

participants.  

 

https://owa.gcsd.k12.sc.us/owa/redir.aspx?C=kd-WH9Srk0mYUsyBxPu-Rm4plno2NdIIy_2yGGPrUs4IHTL3LHPYe6ZI7ztGV52qkXsoyk0YJ1M.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.marchforbabies.org%2fteam%2fWHSNationalHonorSociety
https://owa.gcsd.k12.sc.us/owa/redir.aspx?C=kd-WH9Srk0mYUsyBxPu-Rm4plno2NdIIy_2yGGPrUs4IHTL3LHPYe6ZI7ztGV52qkXsoyk0YJ1M.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.marchforbabies.org%2fteam%2fWHSNationalHonorSociety


Spotlight of Champions in the Beach Run Invitational  

Information provided by Coach Peterman 

Picture courtesy of WHS Athletic Booster Club Facebook Page 

On April 3rd and 4th, Waccamaw played host to 60 teams from 8 different states at the Beach Run  

Invitational, held at Myrtle Beach High School. JJ Sherman was named Athlete of the Meet after  

winning the 100, 200, 400 meter, and long jump. Briley Arnold won the 400 meter hurdles and broke 

the school record of 1.0967 and Jackson Junkins broke the school record of 9’6” in the pole vault. The 

track and field teams will compete at Cane Bay on Saturday. 
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Waccamaw Varsity Golf Competes in the 
Palmetto and Bengal Invitational  

Golf Tournaments 
Information and picture provided by Coach Daily 

On April 2nd - 4th, five players from the Waccamaw boys’ golf team 

competed in the Palmetto High School Golf Tournament. Those 

players were: Will Canipe, Chris Kaylor, Trey Salley, Jackson Cole, 

and Patrick Golden. Forty schools from across the United States 

competed; Waccamaw, Socastee, and Myrtle Beach represented 

the Grand Strand.   

On Thursday, all the teams played in the Championship Qualifying 

Round at Pearl Golf Links West (Sunset Beach, NC), a par-72 

course. Waccamaw’s overall score for the day was 316. Because 

they finished in the top 20 out of 40 teams (10th), they advanced 

to the championship flight; Myrtle Beach was 17th and Socastee 

was 21st. On Friday, Waccamaw played Panther’s Run and on Saturday they played Lion’s Paw; both courses located at Ocean Isle 

Beach, NC.  The two-day individual scores for Waccamaw were: Golden (75, 74), Salley (83, 74), Kaylor (77, 81), Canipe (83, 79), and 

Jackson Cole (82, 81). Overall the team scored 625 (317, 308), tying for 10th place in the tournament with Myrtle Beach. “By far this 

was the strongest field we've ever played in so to finish T-10 out of 40 schools from around the country is pretty good even though 

we would have liked to play better,” said Coach Chris Daily.  Congratulations, golfers! 

On Monday and Tuesday, April 13th-14th, after a week off for spring break, the top four players on the varsity team (Kaylor, Salley,  

Golden, and Cole) traveled to Columbia, SC to compete in the Bengal Invitational Golf Tournament. The tournament included  

27 teams; Waccamaw finished in 11th place. On Monday, the team got off to a really poor start and posted their highest total of the 

year for 18 holes (333). Coach Daily said, “It was almost entirely due to putting and some poor mental toughness.” On Tuesday, the 

team rallied back and posted their best score of the season, a 299, which allowed them to move up the leaderboard to 11th place. 

Golden led the team with a two-day total five-over-par 149, followed by Salley and Cole with a 156. “The Bengal was another tough 

tournament field with several of the defending state champs there,” says Coach Daily. “We are playing a much more difficult schedule 

this year so it’s good for the team to see where we stand against the absolute best teams in the state regardless of class.”  

Waccamaw finished the tournament 50 shots behind the leader, Boiling Springs, who posted a two-day team total of 582.  Carolina 

Forest was the only other school from the Grand Strand and they finished in 20th place. 

The golf team is scheduled to play this weekend in the Tournament of Champions at Daniel Island Club.  Good luck, golfers! 

 

From Left: Will Canipe, Chris Kaylor, Trey Salley, Patrick Golden, 

Jackson Cole, and Coach Daily 



WHS Sailors Wrap up 

Season and Head for 

Districts!  
Article and pictures courtesy of Mrs. Amy Jones 

On Saturday, March 28th, the WHS Sailing Club - Competi-
tive Team traveled with Coach Bob Turner to Beaufort, SC 
where they competed in their last high school regatta for 
the regular season. Winds were moderate (10-15 mph) 
with frequent gusts and major wind shifts, keeping all  
sailors at attention throughout the 16 race regatta which 
was sailed in two divisions.     

Thirteen teams were scored as qualifying teams although 
16 teams participated including JV and composite teams. Sailors Griffin 
DesMarteau (junior) and Colt Woodhouse (sophomore) sailed as both 
skipper and crew in A division along with freshman Noah Benton 
(skipper)/Clay Register (crew) for a total of 88 points and a 13th place 
finish. Freshman sailors Sydney Register (skipper)/Ella Grace Bodie (crew) 
as well as Clay Register (crew) sailed in B division for a total of 55 points 
and a 7th place finish. Matt Staub (junior) also rejoined the team in a  
supportive role as he was unable to sail because of an injury.  Waccamaw 
finished 12th overall.   

Despite an underwhelming finish at this last regatta, the WHS Warriors 
qualify as a top seven team from the SAISA – North District! They will 
travel to St. Petersburg, Florida this weekend to compete in the SAISA 
District Championship Regatta. They will face teams from their own  
region as well as the top seven teams from Florida and the Virgin Islands.  
This accomplishment is quite a feat for a new team. Good luck, Warriors! 

Sailors prepare to launch in chilly Beaufort, SC. 

An awesome view of the race course. 

 

 

Congratulations to the following athletes for being named to the  

Sun News òToast of the Coastó 

ARMAN SINGH  

WRESTLING TEAM  

SHEA  BURKE  

WRESTLING TEAM  

TYLER DAVIS  

WRESTLING TEAM  

Page 8 



 

Page 9 

One Game Shy of Being  

Mingo Bay Champions  

By Karl Strittmatter; picture courtesy of WHS Athletic Booster Club Facebook Page 

During spring break, the Waccamaw Warriors hosted the annual Mingo Bay 

Tournament. Waccamaw started the tournament with a great win against the 

Canfield Cardinals. The starting pitcher, Tucker Perry, had a complete game  

no-hitter, his second no-hitter of the season. The Warriors finished off the 

game with a 4-0 shutout. In the Warrior’s second game of the tournament, the 

Warriors faced off against the Bulldogs from West Virginia. Karl Strittmatter was the starting pitcher and threw two innings in his varsity 

debut. Hampton Roberts lead the offense with two solid hits and two RBI’s. It was a close game throughout and the game was tied 5-5 

in the last inning. Then, with two outs in the bottom of the 7th inning, Ethan Chastain had a huge walk off hit off the wall with the bases 

loaded to win the game. The Warriors continued their winning streak and won their third game of the tournament against Louisa with 

an 8-7 victory. Forrest Powell was the starting pitcher and he threw four solid innings; Levi Almond was the closer and he did a great job 

in the 7th inning, striking out all three batters he faced to leave the game tied in the bottom of the 7th. The Warriors ended the game 

with another walk off victory with a base hit up the middle from Roberts. The Warriors then moved on to play in the semifinals Friday, 

April 10th. Carter Fox was the starting pitcher and dominated on the mound, throwing seven innings with ten strikeouts. The Warriors 

ended with a 3-2 victory over Cherokee (NJ) to move into the championship game. On Saturday, April 11th, the Warriors played in the 

championship game. The Warriors had trouble on both offense and defense. Marissa, their opponent from Illinois, started off scoring 

early. The game ended in the 5th inning with a 10-0 shutout. The Warriors settled for runner-up with a great overall week in the Mingo 

Bay tournament.   

Tough loss for  

varsity baseball  

By Karl Strittmatter 

First Region Loss  

On Tuesday, April 14th, the varsity base-

ball team faced the Aynor Blue Jackets 

in Aynor. The starting pitcher, Tucker 

Perry, threw an incredible game, giving 

up only four hits and pitching the whole 

game. The first inning ended with a 1-0 

Aynor lead. The Warriors tied the game 

up with a base hit by Levi Almond. The 

score was 2-1 in the sixth inning. The 

Warriors had a great chance to score 

with a leadoff double by Levi Almond 

and a base hit the next at bat by Forrest 

Powell. However, the Warriors could 

not come through and the game ended 

with a 2-1 region loss for the Warriors.  

Article by Max Senarslan,  

picture courtesy of WHS 

Athletic Booster Club  

Facebook Page 

On Friday, April 3rd, and 

Saturday, April 4th, the  

JV baseball team 

played in the Yellow 

Jacket Clash hosted by  

Andrews. On Friday, 

the Warriors faced 

Georgetown and gave 

up a tough 6-4 loss. Josh Monroe started on the mound and struggled to throw strikes; he 

pitched 1 and 2/3 innings before Max Senarslan came in for relief and held Georgetown at 

six runs for the rest of the game. The Warriors gave up the six runs very early in the game 

and failed to hit until the later innings resulting in their loss. 

On Saturday, April 4th, the Warriors played three games; the first game of the day was 

against Andrews. Dylan Leatherwood started as the pitcher, and threw a solid game.  

Monroe, Alex Nash, and Grant Blaylock hit very well in this game, ending with a 7-4 win. 

In the second game of the day, the Warriors rematched Georgetown and won 10-1 thanks 

to 12 hits and a great complete game pitched by Brecken Fox. 

In the championship game, the Warriors played a great game against Johnsonville, winning 

15-3. Miller Brinson pitched and threw well. The Warriors hit very well and often, hitting 

singles, doubles, and triples, putting them far ahead. The championship game ended in the 

5th inning and Waccamaw took home the trophy. Great job, Warriors!  
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Cheerleading Tryouts  

When: April 20th-24th 

Where: Gym 

Time: 4:00-5:30 

Anyone interested in 
trying out needs to see Coach 
McClellan for an information 
packet. 

 

 

Wilson Grayson and Asher Damon 

Information provided by Coach Matthews 

Pictures provided by Coach Matthews and Collin Newton 

On Saturday, April 11th, the Waccamaw 

Hawg Hunters fishing club hosted an Open 

Bass Tournament at Samworth GMA in 

Plantersville. Schools that participated 

were: Conway High, Conway Middle, 

Georgetown High, and Waccamaw High. 

The tournament started at 7:00am and 

weigh-in was 1:00pm. Waccamaw had four members attend 

the tournament: Collin Newton, Jake Tester, Asher Damon, 

and Wilson Grayson. Newton and Tester, who teamed-up 

together, won the tournament with five fish weighing in at 

12.86 pounds. Damon and Grayson took 2nd place with five 

fish weighing in at 9.78 pounds. Grayson also won for the 

biggest fish at a weight of 3.7 pounds. All winners received 

trophies and gift cards, and all participants got gift packs.  

 

Congratulations, Warrior fishermen!  

Collin Newton and Jake Tester 

Biggest Fish 

Coach Matthews congratulates  

tournament winners—Newton and Tester 

 

Wilson Grayson and Asher Damon 



Waccamaw  

Invitational 

Softball  

Tournament 
Article by Davis Eddy and Sam Windham 

The Lady Warriors competed in the 

Waccamaw Invitational Softball Tourna-

ment on Friday and Saturday of Spring 

Break. Three other teams from Johnson-

ville, Hannah-Pamplico, and Whale 

Branch participated. Waccamaw entered 

the tournament with an overall record of 

8-3 and a 3-1 record within the region. 

The Lady Warriors opened the tourna-

ment with a game against Johnsonville on 

Friday the 10th. The game ran into the 

seventh inning without either team 

putting up any runs. After failing to put up 

any runs in the top of the seventh, 

Waccamaw fell to Johnsonville as they 

brought in one the last half of the inning. 

Later that day, the Lady Warriors faced 

off against Whale Branch. Waccamaw 

performed solid this game, defeating 

Whale Branch 12-2. The next day the  

Lady Warriors played against Hannah-

Pamplico, but were sadly defeated after 

two extra innings, with a final score of  

4-3. After their game against Hannah-

Pamplico, the Lady Warriors once again 

played Whale Branch, proving victorious 

with a final of 22-4.  Coach Streiffert com-

mented on the state of the Warriors 

throughout the tournament, saying, 

“Olivia Dunlap, Leah Boghosian, and Cait-

lyn Krask were our leading hitters over 

the weekend. Defensively, Hallie Butler 

played well at 3rd base and Isabel Sanchez 

threw out three base runners stealing. 

McKenzie Lugin and Hallie Butler each 

picked up pitching wins against Whale 

Branch.” Hannah Pamplico took home the 

championship, defeating Johnsonville 6-4, 

breaking their 18 game winning streak. 

Boys Lacrosse 

Season ends 
 

By Maddie Giarratano 

The Warrior boys’ lacrosse team dropped their final two 

games of the season over spring break against Socastee (2-20) 

and Bishop England (0-12); both of these teams are currently 

in the state playoffs. The Warriors finished their 2015 season 

4-10 overall, 7th in the conference. This year marked the  

second full season for the varsity team. In 2014, the team 

went 1-11 and this year, the team had three victories with at 

least an eight goal differential.  Coach Hunt stated, “This year, 

the Warriors will graduate five seniors. However, the future is 

bright because of the large number of underclassmen  

returning.”  

The following players set program records in 2015: 

¶ Senior Knox Walters (attack) had 50 total points this  

season (37g-13a), shattering his previous record of  

(18g-2a). 

¶ Junior Colin Floyd (midfielder) had 51 face-offs won along 

with 60 groundballs this season. 

¶ Junior Todd Maas (defense) had 19 take aways. 

¶ Junior Gavin Chilton (goalie) had 179 saves and an  

incredible 70% save percentage.  

Thank you to Coach Frechette, Coach Nolan, and the lacrosse 

 players on a great season! 
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Scholarship Opportunities 

Scholarship Name 
Application 

Due Date 
Qualifications 

Award 

Amount 
Special Notes 

-Ã$ÏÎÁÌȭÓ 2ÁÙ +ÒÏÃ 9ÏÕÔÈ 

!ÃÈÉÅÖÅÍÅÎÔ !×ÁÒÄ  

3ÃÈÏÌÁÒÓÈÉÐ 

ΦȾΤΡȾΣΧ 'ÒÁÄÕÁÔÉÎÇ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔ ÁÃÃÅÐÔÅÄ ÁÔ Á Τ ÏÒ Φ ÙÅÁÒ ÃÏÌÌÅÇÅ - 

ÐÅÒÓÉÓÔÅÎÃÅȟ ÄÅÔÅÒÍÉÎÁÔÉÏÎȟ ÈÁÒÄ ×ÏÒËȟ ÁÎÄ ÄÅÄÉÃÁÔÉÏÎ ÔÏ 

ÅØÃÅÌÌÅÎÃÅ 

ΏΣȟΡΡΡ !ÐÐÌÉÃÁÔÉÏÎ ÉÎ 'ÕÉÄÁÎÃÅ 

3# #ÏÕÎÃÉÌ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ ÈÏÌÏÃÁÕÓÔ 0ÏÓÔÍÁÒËÅÄ ÂÙ 

ΦȾΤΡȾΣΧ ÏÒ ÅÍÁÉÌ 

ÂÙ ΦȾΤΥȾΣΧ 

3ÅÎÉÏÒÓ ÁÔÔÅÎÄÉÎÇ Τ ÏÒ Φ ÙÅÁÒ ÃÏÌÌÅÇÅ ΏΣȟΡΡΡ !ÐÐÌÉÃÁÔÉÏÎ ÉÎ 'ÕÉÄÁÎÃÅ 

Υ6 *ÁÓÏÎ !ÌÔÍÁÎ 3ÃÈÏÌÁÒÓÈÉÐ 

&ÕÎÄ 

ΦȾΤΦȾΣΧ 3ÅÎÉÏÒÓ ÐÌÁÎÎÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÐÕÒÓÕÅ Τ ÏÒ Φ ÙÅÁÒ ÃÏÌÌÅÇÅ ×ÉÔÈ  

ǢÎÁÎÃÉÁÌ ÎÅÅÄ 

ÖÁÒÉÅÓ !ÐÐÌÉÃÁÔÉÏÎ ÉÎ 'ÕÉÄÁÎÃÅ 

3ÏÕÔÈ #ÁÒÏÌÉÎÁ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ "ÏÁÒÄÓ 

!ÓÓÏÃÉÁÔÉÏÎ #ÁÕÃÕÓ ÏÆ "ÌÁÃË 

3ÃÈÏÏÌ "ÏÁÒÄ -ÅÍÂÅÒÓ 

ΦȾΤΩȾΣΧ !ÆÒÉÃÁÎ-!ÍÅÒÉÃÁÎ ÈÉÇÈ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÓÅÎÉÏÒÓ ΏΧΡΡ !ÐÐÌÉÃÁÔÉÏÎ ÉÎ 'ÕÉÄÁÎÃÅ 

3#!$! ɉ3# !ÕÔÏÍÏÔÉÖÅ  

$ÅÁÌÅÒÓ !ÓÓÏÃÉÁÔÉÏÎɊ 

ΦȾΥΡȾΣΣΦ 0ÌÁÎÓ ÔÏ ÅÎÒÏÌÌ ÉÎ ÁÕÔÏ ÔÅÃÈ ÄÅÇÒÅÅ ÐÒÏÇÒÁÍ 5Ð ÔÏ ΏΧΡΡΡ !ÐÐÌÉÃÁÔÉÏÎ ÉÎ 'ÕÉÄÁÎÃÅ 

4ÈÅ -ÁËÉÎÇÓ ÏÆ Á  -ÁÎ ΦȾΥΡȾΣΧ %ÓÓÁÙ ÆÏÒ -ÁÌÅ 3ÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ΏΣȟΡΡΡ !ÐÐÌÉÃÁÔÉÏÎ ÉÎ 'ÕÉÄÁÎÃÅ ÁÎÄ /ÎÌÉÎÅ 

×××Ȣ4ÈÅ -ÁËÉÎÇÓÏÆÁ-ÁÎȢÃÏÍȾÓÃÈÏÌÁÒÓÈÉÐ 

0) 2ÏÔÁÒÙ 3ÃÈÏÌÁÒÓÈÉÐ ΧȾΣȾΣΧ 3ÅÎÉÏÒÓ ÐÌÁÎÎÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÁÔÔÅÎÄ ÔÅÃÈÎÉÃÁÌȟ Τ ÙÅÁÒȟ ÏÒ Φ ÙÅÁÒ 

ÃÏÌÌÅÇÅ 

ΏΧΡΡ-ΏΩΧΡ !ÐÐÌÉÃÁÔÉÏÎ ÉÎ 'ÕÉÄÁÎÃÅ 

'ÅÏÒÇÅÔÏ×Î #ÏÕÎÔÙ &ÁÒÍ 

"ÕÒÅÁÕ 3ÃÈÏÌÁÒÓÈÉÐ 

ΧȾΣȾΣΧ 3ÔÕÄÅÎÔȭÓ ÉÍÍÅÄÉÁÔÅ ÆÁÍÉÌÙ ÈÏÌÄÓ ÍÅÍÂÅÒÓÈÉÐ ÉÎ ÇÏÏÄ 

ÓÔÁÎÄÉÎÇ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅ 'ÅÏÒÇÅÔÏ×Î #ÏÕÎÔÙ &ÁÒÍ "ÕÒÅÁÎȟ 

ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔ ÈÁÓ ÂÅÅÎ ÁÃÃÅÐÔÅÄ ÁÎÄ ÐÌÁÎÓ ÔÏ ÁÔÔÅÎÄ ÁÎ  

ÁÇÒÉÃÕÌÔÕÒÅ ÏÒ ÒÅÌÁÔÅÄ ÐÒÏÇÒÁÍ ÏÆ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔ ÉÎ Á ÐÏÓÔ-

ÓÅÃÏÎÄÁÒÙ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ 

ΏΧΡΡ !ÐÐÌÉÃÁÔÉÏÎ ÉÎ 'ÕÉÄÁÎÃÅȢ 

!ÌÔÍÁÎ &ÁÍÉÌÙ 3ÃÈÏÌÁÒÓÈÉÐ ΧȾΣȾΣΧ 3ÔÕÄÅÎÔ ÒÁÎËÅÄ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÔÏÐ ΣΡ ÉÎ ÃÌÁÓÓ ÏÆ ÇÒÁÄÕÁÔÉÎÇ ÓÅÎÉÏÒÓ 

×ÉÔÈ Á ÓÔÒÏÎÇ ÃÈÕÒÃÈ ÁǣÌÉÁÔÉÏÎ 

ΏΤȟΡΡΡ -ÕÓÔ ÓÕÂÍÉÔ ÔÏ 'ÕÉÄÁÎÃÅ Á ÌÉÓÔ ÏÆ ÐÏÓÉÔÉÖÅ ÃÏÎÔÒÉȤ

ÂÕÔÉÏÎÓ ÔÏ ÂÏÔÈ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÁÎÄ ÃÏÍÍÕÎÉÔÙ ÁÎÄ Á 

ÓÈÏÒÔ ÅÓÓÁÙ ÓÔÁÔÉÎÇ ÅÄÕÃÁÔÉÏÎȾÃÁÒÅÅÒ ÇÏÁÌÓ ÁÎÄ 

ÈÏ× ÔÈÅ ÓÃÈÏÌÁÒÓÈÉÐ ×ÏÕÌÄ ÈÅÌÐ ÁÃÈÉÅÖÅ ÇÏÁÌÓȢ 

SAT TEST DATES 

Test Date 
Registration  

Deadline 

Late  

Registration 

May 2, 2015 expired April 17-21, 2015 

June 6, 2015 May 8, 2015 May 22-27, 2015 

ACT TEST DATES 

Test Date 
Registration 

 Deadline 
Late Registration 

April 18, 2015 expired expired 

June 13, 2015 May 8, 2015 May 9-22, 2015 
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Students Attend  

Military Career Expo  
Article and pictures provided by Ms. Graham 

Junior and senior students in Georgetown 

County who are interested in military careers 

attended the Regional Military Career Expo on 

Friday, March 27th, 2015,  at Carvers Bay High 

School. Students were able to explore military 

vehicles and gather information about each 

branch of the military. Many students did  

push-ups or jumping jacks to 

earn t-shirts and other items. 

 

K - Z Guidance Counselor,  

Mrs. Graham 
A - J Guidance Counselor,  

Mrs. Tucker  

Guidance Secretary,  

Mrs. Simmons 

Guidance Assistant,  

Ms. Smalls 
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April 17 

Ella Grace Bodie 

Kevin Gasque 

Katelyn Jordan 

Jourdan Valderrama 

April 18 

Brecken Fox 

Timmy Pence 

April 19 

Macon Potterfield 

Isabel Sanchez 

April 21 

Rhett Balding 

Terry Eakins 

Boomer Frank 

April 22 

Ronnesha Thompson 

April 23 

Lillian Hardee 

Reginald Keith 

Mac Winter 

April 24 

Amber Grimes 

Sam Lovell 

Dylan Paynter 

Christopher Smith 

April 25 

Zeke Phelan 

Brynn Wilkinson 

 

 

April 26 

Bransen Calderhead 

April 27 

Robert Green 

Jacob Nielsen 

Sidney Stuckey 

April 28 

Ashley Altman 

Marissa Meadows 

Athena Zorn 

April 29 

Kennedy Bryant 

April 30 

Ben Beck 

Malik Johnson 

Emerson Joyner 

Olivia Pait 

 

 

April 20 

Coach White 

April 24 

Mr. Ares 

April 26 

Mrs. Moultrie 

April 30 

Mr. C. Graham 

 

School Store is open every Thursday 11:30am ð 1:30pm  

NOW selling ice cold Gatorades ð $1.00 Only!  

All your favorite Warrior Wear!  

T-Shirts, Pens, Flash drives, Sweatshirts, Hats & more.  


